
St. Patrick Athletic Association – 1-5-20 

 

Called to order and opening prayer:  by Mike Coyne at 6:38p.m. 

Present:  Mike Coyne, Kim Schrauben, Todd Davlin, Dan Lawless,  Pat 

Fitzsimmons, Heather Scheurer, Pat Russman, Keith & Shayla Schneider, Mark 

Scheurer, Bryan Scheurer, Robin Garn, Randy Hodge, Jay Boyd and Heather 

Hendges. 

Report of the President (Mike):  SPS AA members of the month are Tony and 

Gayle Thelen.  They were nominated and unanimously chosen to receive a 

thank you and AA booster sticker in recognition of all they do and have done 

for the athletic programs and athletes at St. Patrick. 

Timing of the budget is changing so that the budget can be reviewed by the 

athletic association in January, approved by the AA in early February and the 

parish in mid to late February. 

 Report of Secretary (Kim):  No changes to last month’s minutes.  Nothing to 

add. 

Report of Treasurer :  (Dan):  Reports are up-to-date.    

Report of Athletic  Director (Pat) 

The budget was reviewed by those in attendance.  5/6 girls basketball are 

being coached by Sidney Hill.  7th/8th grade girls basketball are in need of an 

assistant A.D.  The 5th & 6th grade boys basketball are still in the playoffs.   

Sports Raffle(Shayla/Keith Schneider):   

  Winners  were:   

12/1-Andy Mosser   12/8-Ken Wirth 

12/15-Ambrose Fox   12/22-Dan Werner 

1/5-Tom Leik 

 

 



Shamrock Auction:    

The theme for this year is Willie Wonka and the Shamrock factory.  The raffle 

sales will be online soon.  They are looking for volunteers to go door to door 

for donations in the near future. 

Old Business: 

Gym Floor update-Center logo is not what was approved but decision was 

made to keep it as is.  Floor protectant needs to be put on the floor at a date to 

be determined. 

Update on Father Flohe building project-Still discussing options for interior 

work that needs to be done.  Plants and Grounds team is leading this effort. 

AA Bylaws-To be reviewed by Randy Hodge and Father Mike at time TBD. 

Closing prayer by Todd at 7:50 p.m. and meeting adjourned. 

 

 


